Chewelah Arts Guild
2023 ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
February 25, 2023 - 9 AM

14 Members in Attendance

ANNUAL FINANCIAL REPORT:
Available on the CAG website, there were no questions regarding the report.

ELECTION OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 3 OPEN POSITIONS
Leslie Kristiansen, Gail Churape, and Susanne Griepp were all voted in. Currently we have 9 members on the board, and the option of having up to 12.

Red Burnell stated she would be interested in being on the board next year.

VOTING TALLY:
Votes counted:
Susanne: 14 / Leslie: 13 / Gail: 13 (I think someone thought they could only vote for one candidate).
Completed by Indigo and Traci.

DISCUSSION/NOTES OF IDEAS FOR ARTS GUILD FUTURE:
Diane E suggested a writing event. Many writers are in our membership/community. We could also include schools. Susanne is going to present the idea to her writer’s group. Indigo suggested Brandon, Geno, and KS Brooks as possible authors to include.

Susanne suggested having designated liaisons with the Chewelah Creative District (CCD) and work to have more cooperative relationships. She suggested we work with them to help define the differences between the two groups. Indigo suggested meeting with them to help define differences and similarities and then present these to both groups.

Cindy suggested having project heads be willing to mentor people to help carry on events and be able to be more helpful in the future.

Gail suggested using the displayed Quilt Walk to advertise for the Quilt Show.

Most of those in attendance also felt the Children’s Art Festival could combine with a larger town-sponsored event in July. We are working to determine what dates the town event is booked for and if they want us to partner with them.

10:15 am - meeting adjourned
[bookmark: _GoBack]-Traci Manley
